
2nd January 2024 
 

Year 1 PE Days 
 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents and Carers 
 

Just to let you know that PE days for this term are as follows: 
 

Hazel - Wednesday and Friday 

Beech and Chestnut - Thursday and Friday 
 

Please ensure your child comes to school dressed in their PE kit on these days, 
starting from tomorrow. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Year 1 Team 
 
 


